Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Beginning January 30th we will be starting a new method of spelling instruction. Students will be engaging in spelling lists/activities that are at their current level. The purpose of this change is to individualize the spelling curriculum to best meet the needs of your child. Students will have the opportunity to progress at their own pace through each level. As a result of this more individualized instruction, students will no longer be taking spelling tests every Friday. Instead, they will be taking tests when they have studied and completed practice activities for each unit. Students will still be held accountable for completing units in a timely manner. 

I will be introducing this method to students the week of January 30th. Talk to your child about this as the week progresses, and feel free to contact me with any questions. 
	
												Ms. Weber
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